
St. Tammany Parish Government:  
Action Plan Amendment No. 3 to the Action Plan for 

Community Development Block Grant Disaster Recovery (CDBG-DR) Program 
Pursuant to Federal Register Notice 78 FR 69104 

  
 
On May 29, 2013, the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) announced 
an allocation of $10,915,000 of Community Development Block Grant Disaster Recovery (CDBG-
DR) funds to support St. Tammany Parish’s recovery from Hurricane Isaac. 
 
Prior to releasing the funds, HUD requires that grantees create an Action Plan that documents 
the proposed use of funds, and publish it for public input.  HUD approved St. Tammany Parish’s 
initial Action Plan on February 12, 2014.   
 
The most recent amendment, Action Plan Amendment No. 3, is now available for public review.  
The Action Plan, amendments 1 and 2, and Action Plan Amendment No. 3, are available on the 
St. Tammany Parish website at:  http://www.stpgov.org/cdbg-dr and at the St. Tammany Parish 
Government Department of Grants office. Citizens who are unable to access the amendment 
due to a disability or limited English proficiency should call 985-867-5095 or 
email cseastman@stpgov.org to obtain an accessible copy of the amendment. 
 
Please take notice that St. Tammany Parish will hold a public hearing to give all interested 
persons an opportunity to present oral and written comments on Action Plan Amendment No. 
3.  
 
Summary of Action Plan 3:  The Parish is proposing to move $2,533,605.33 from the 
Northshore Center for Innovation and Learning (Northshore Technical and Community College 
campus rebuild-Phase 1)(“NTCC”)  and create a new activity to fund the construction of  a NTCC 
Classroom Construction within the St. Tammany Parish Multi-Use Facility (“MUF”). 
 
To ensure maximum convenience for the public, a hearing will be held at the following location 
on Wednesday, January 3, 2017 from 3:30 P.M. – 5:00 P.M.  
  

St. Tammany Parish Government Complex 
Council Chambers 

21490 Koop Dr. 
Mandeville, LA 70471 

 
St. Tammany Parish is soliciting input from citizens on Amendment No. 3 to the Action Plan. Citizens are 
invited to submit comments in writing at the public hearing or by the following: 
 
 
 

 

http://www.stpgov.org/cdbg-dr
mailto:cseastman@stpgov.org


Via mail: 
St. Tammany Parish Government 

Department of Grants 
P.O. Box 628 

Covington, LA 70434 
Via Fax: 

985-898-5205 
Via email: 

cseastman@stpgov.org 
 
The public comment period will end on Friday, January 20, 2017.  Comments received after 4 
pm on Friday, January 20, 2017 will not be considered.  
  
The public hearings are accessible to people who are mobility impaired. Sign language 
interpreter services and/or other interpretation services will be provided, upon advance 
request by contacting 985-867-5095 or emailing cseastman@stpgov.org no later than three (3) 
days before the hearing for which the services are being requested.  
 
All public hearing dates, times and locations are subject to change due to inclement weather 
conditions. Information regarding any change in the hearing schedule will be posted at the 
above mentioned website at least two hours before the scheduled start time of the hearing.   
 
For more information about St. Tammany Parish’s efforts or to download a copy of this current 
Amendment No. 3, the St. Tammany Parish Action Plan and related amendments, please 
visit http://www.stpgov.org/cdbg-dr .  
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